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Gas Leak

PASO ROBLES, CA – At approximately 11:30 a.m. on Tuesday November 6th, 
Paso
Robles Fire and Emergency Services was dispatched to 1500 Linne Rd. for a 
reported ruptured gas line.

The first arriving unit reported a 4” gas line had been struck by an excavator and 
was actively releasing Natural Gas. Fire crews established a safe perimeter and 
evacuated the immediate area. The Gas company responded and had the gas 
leak mitigated by 3:45pm. No Service interruptions are expected. Linne Rd. is 
expected to reopen for traffic by 5pm.

Two fire engines and one Battalion Chief from Paso Robles responded.
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